
DESIGN STATEMENT  

The proposal is to install air conditioning units inside the building to extract warm 
air to an external outlet unit. 

This is a requirement for the health & safety for our staff & customers as our 
treatment rooms & work areas are relatively small. The units will be used most 
often in the summer months and only during trading hours.


Many thanks


